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A57LinkRoads@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 

Environment & Neighbourhood 
Services

Cheshire East Council
2nd Floor, Westfields

C/O Municipal Buildings
Earle Street

CREWE
CW1 2BJ

@cheshireeast.gov.uk
www.cheshireeast.gov.uk

DATE: 12 July 2021 OUR REF: DM/dr YOUR REF: 

Dear Sir/Madam

Project Ref: TR010034 
Planning Act 2008 (as amended) – Section 55 
Application by Highways England for an Order Granting Development Consent for 
the A57 Link Roads scheme 
Adequacy of Consultation Representation request

Thank you for requesting Cheshire East Council’s views on whether Highways England 
have complied with their legal duties regarding pre-application consultation on the above 
scheme. Our views have been sought because we share a boundary with an authority 
within which the proposed scheme is situated. 

As the scheme is some distance from Cheshire East and will have no meaningful impact 
on our Borough, we are not proposing to make any observations on the adequacy of 
consultation. 

Yours sincerely

David Malcolm
Head of Planning


